
CSNCA NOMINATING COMMITTEE AND BOARD ELECTIONS 

 

The CSNCA Nominating Committee solicits and submits candidates for election by unit owners 

to the CSNCA Board of Directors.  Candidates are presented at the Annual Meeting in 

September and voting is completed during the meeting. 

Board member Kevin Quinn is the committee chair and committee members are Lee Anne 

Caswell and Tom Frohman.  Two of the seven board positions are up for election this September.  

If you are interested in running as a candidate, or just have questions, please contact one of our 

committee members: 

-Lee Anne Caswell—caswellpc@yahoo.com., 419-366-9997 

-Tom Frohman—tjfrohman@gmail.com., 330-323-3427 

-Kevin Quinn—kquinn323@gmail.com., 614-296-8053 

As all association members probably know, directors are fiduciaries.  Consequently, association 

members who serve as directors are expected to: 

-Listen to ideas and concerns of community members 

-Always act in good faith and in the best interests of CSNCA 

-Read, understand, support and abide by CSNCA’s Declarations, Bylaws and Common 

Courtesies 

-Review and understand CSNCA finances and financial reports 

-Attend and participate in board meetings 

-Serve on committees and work with other directors to protect, promote, and enhance the value 

and appearance of the Association’s grounds, buildings, facilities and improvements 

In summary, volunteering to serve as a director is an important responsibility and undertaking 

and hopefully personally rewarding as you serve the association, its members and your 

neighbors.  More information about board elections for this year will follow prior to the Annual 

Meeting.  Have a wonderful summer! 
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